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Community News and Events

We have so many reason to be thankful, and YOU are at the top of
our list!

After-School Program
We are so excited to announce our Alara Kids After-School Program! Our office now has it's own area that we

designed just for the incredible kids here at The Alara. Our program is Monday-Friday from 3 pm-5 pm. We

have snacks, games, help with homework, and just all around fun! The more the merrier and we look forward to

seeing all those smiling faces after school. 

Non-Perishable Food Drive
November brings us many reasons to be thankful, and an opportunity to give back to the community. This

month, we will be accepting non-perishable food donations. Please feel free to drop them off at the front office

during business hours. We thank you in advance for any donations!

Halloween Spooktacular Event Recap
We loved seeing everyone and their Spooky Spirit at our Halloween Spooktacular Event! Thank you for

stopping in and brightening our day!

Rentable Washers and Dryers
Did you know that we have washers and dryers available for rent? For only $50 per month, we will install a

washer and dryer in your home. For more details, stop by the office or give us a call.

$500 Resident Referrals!

Just in time for the upcoming holidays, we are offering $500 Resident Referrals! Receive $500 off your next

month's rent when your referral results in a new lease. It pays to be friends at The Alara!


